
Louisville Fire Protection District 
Board of Directors Work Session 

February 10, 2017 
   8:00 a.m. 

 
 
Present: Board members Boven, Schmidt and Varra    Absent: Abbott and Yost 
 Chief Willson 
  
  
 
The meeting began at 8:00 a.m. at Fire Station #3, 2095 Boxelder. Board members Boven, 
Schmidt and Varra were present. Board members Abbott and Yost were absent. The purpose of 
this work session was to conduct the final walk-through of the 2nd floor build-out. No minutes 
were taken. 
 
 Respectfully submitted, 
  
 
 
 Jackie Fry, Secretary  
 
 
 
 


